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¥ January 2009

Ms. Mary Maguire,

Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department,
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Tallaght.

Dublin 24.

Dear Ms. Maguire,

The Minister for Finance, Mr. Brian Lenihan T.D., has asked me to reply to your letter
of 11" November, copied to the Department of the Taoiseach, in relation to the car
parking levy.

Full details of the car parking levy are made available by the Office of the Revenue
Comimnissioners, www.revenue.ie

However, I can confirm that the parking levy will apply only in designated arcas
administered by the City Councils of the five cities concerned, i.e. it will not apply in
County areas. Introduction of the levy in these city areas will take place after
appropriate consultation.

Yours sincerely,

fe  obuidi <
Aoife QiSullivan,
Private Secretary to the Minister for Finance.





